


Acle Parish Council
Meeting Date: Monday, 1st June 2020
Venue: Online Meeting
Time: 7.00 p.m.

Following the introduction of new legislation, (The Local Authorities and Police and Crime Panels (Coronavirus) (Flexibility of Local Authority and Police and Crime Panel Meetings) (England and Wales) Regulations 2020), which took effect on 4th April 2020, this Parish Council meeting was a virtual meeting, held online. This legislation may remain in place until 7th May 2021.

PRESENT: 
Councillors: Sally Aldridge, Angela Bishop (Chair), Jackie Clover, Barry Coveley, Tony Hemmingway, Hannah Jackson, Wendy Kenny, Jamie Pizey, Richard Powell and Anna Wade.
Also Parish Clerk, Pauline James. 
There were nine members of the public present. 
	1
	APOLOGIES 
Jayne Greenacre and Brian Grint

	2
	COMPLAINT AGAINST THE COUNCIL

	
	Acle resident Tom Hiller complained that his email of 26th April 2020 should have been read out at the Council’s meeting on 27th April. His email was about the process employed by the Parish Council to appoint trustees to the Recreation Centre at the meeting of 13th March. 
After the Council had considered the matter in camera, Angela Bishop, as Chair of the Parish Council, reported that the Council had agreed:
-that the councillors supported the actions of the parish clerk in all aspects and were confident that the Council’s processes had been followed correctly
-however, given the strength of feeling, Dr Hiller’s original email would be read out in full at the next full Parish Council meeting, on 29th June.

	
	



There being no further business, the meeting was closed at 8.00 pm.

Signed:……………………………….		Dated:……………………………………
  Chair
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